

March 20, 2020

Dear Parents, Caregivers, and Staff,

We hope that you and your family are well. Over the past couple of weeks, we have all been struggling with the news of COVID-19 spreading in our various communities and the impact it is having on all aspects of our daily life. For many, our daily routine has shifted and there is uncertainty in how long these disruptions will last.

Attached we included all of the information from OPWDD with guidelines on how you can continue to give and receive HCBS waiver services in a manner that protects both the individual/family and the staff.

Your diligence in implementing appropriate measures for COVID-19 preparedness is appreciated.

Your coordinator will be reaching out to you via telephone and email to assist you. Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact them via email or phone.

Sending our best,

The Rayim Family